
Dear Colleagues, 

The 10  th   Annual Symposium on Global Cancer Research   (ASGCR2022) Steering Committee is pleased to
announce that we have officially opened the nomination period for the 7th Annual Rachel Pearline Award 
to recognize an individual who has made major contributions to global cancer research, practice, and 
training and whose work focuses on low-and-middle-income countries. The award honors Rachel 
Pearline, MD, MPH who received the award in her memory, in 2016, following her death at the age of 38,
from gastric cancer. Dr. Pearline viewed the practice of medicine as a privilege, always striving to serve 
her patients better. As part of the Symposium each year, we recognize one outstanding professional for 
their excellence in global cancer research and practice by inviting them to give a keynote lecture at the 
Annual Symposium.

If you are interested in nominating someone or self-nominating for this award please access the 
nomination form here. The link provides additional details about the award, the selection criteria, and 
includes the nomination form itself. The deadline for nominations is December 10, 2021. Please reach 
out to Taylor Estes if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Center for Global Health
Office of the Director 
National Cancer Institute
National Institutes of Health

Website: www.cancer.gov/globalhealth
Follow us on twitter @NCIGlobalHealth
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